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TAX AND WEALTH ADVISOR ALERT: IRS
MOVING TAX DAY TO JULY 15 FROM APRIL 15

U.S. Treasury Secretary Steven Mnuchin just announced that the IRS will be moving the tax
filing date to July 15 from April 15. Mnuchin says people and businesses will have more time
to file and make payments without interest or penalties. Mnuchin made the announcement
on Twitter, saying the move came at the direction of President Donald Trump. Further federal
guidance in addition to guidance from states is expected.

If you are interested in learning more about the new tax filing guidance, please contact
attorney Britany E. Morrison at O’Neil Cannon
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